From: Jonathan Halsey

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass bad for New Hampshire
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 9:52:07 AM

Jonathan Halsey
100 Center Harbor Neck Rd
Center Harbor, NH 03226

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass provides no good economic benefit for the people of New Hampshire.

Sincerely,
Jonathan Halsey
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